Hazelton, Laura

From: suraie Hossain
Sent: 24 April 2017 14

To: Hazelton, Laura
Subject: Opposition to Basement Application - 76 Fitzjohn's Avenue registeration number
2017/1047/P

Dear Ms Haxelton,

T am writing to lodge my strong opposition to the above basement excavation.

Ilive in No 56 Fitzjohn's Avenue, Hampstead, NW3 5LT and I feel it will have a devastating impact to not only the residents No 56 but
to a great number of homes throughout this entire road and am extremely concerned and therefore it is imperitive that any plans for this
application must be stopped.

T have written several times but it seems it has not reached you.

I do hope my opposition will be added to your list of others who are opposed to this.

Thank you,

Suraiya Hossain



